
 

Howick Local Board Workshop Record 

Workshop record of the Howick Local Board held in the Howick Local Board Meeting 

Room, Pakuranga Library on Thursday 20 April 2017, commencing at 4pm. 

PRESENT 

Members: Jim Donald, Bob Wichman, Adele White, Garry Boles (Chair), Mike Turinsky, 
John Spiller 

Apologies:  Peter Young, David Collings, Katrina Bungard 

Also present: Sue O’Gorman (Relationship Manager) Ian Milnes (Senior Local Board 
Advisor), Denise Gunn (RMPA) 

Workshop Item/ 
Presenters 

Governance 
role 

Summary of Discussions 

 
Community Facilities 
Monthly Update, and Parks 
Sport and Recreation work 
programme 

 
Setting direction, 
priorities and 
budgets 

 
Staff presented the new Snapshot report, requesting feedback 
from the elected members on content and format. 
Barry Curtis Park update:  

 Map requested for lighting installation plans. 

 Members noted that lighting sports fields is a safety issue. 
If finance is a barrier please speak to the board. 

 Staff to inform which sports are ‘high pressure’ at present 

 Staff to clarify location of astroturf locations and 
installation plans. 

115 Picton St: 

 Board would like a holistic review of the 3 buildings (2 
either side of 115). 

 Board support continuing current short term lease till a 
long term plan is settled. 

 War memorial signage missing. 
34 Moore St Flagpole missing; Stockade Hill – Welcome to 
Howick sign missing. 
Howick Beach boatramp information to be sent out. 
Mangemangeroa:  

 Copy of “Friends” contract to staff for followup 

 Board support a master plan for the area. 

 Regular contact to be maintained 

 List of tasks with costs and timing to be provided 
Bucklands Beach pontoon: Process in place for other beaches; 
staff to investigate 
Eastern Beach: Resource consent for sand transfer has been 
granted. 
Leases: 
Pakuranga Croquet Club: follow up re mowing area that club 
doesn’t use. Staff to meet re lease possibilities. 
Revills Gym: 3 expressions of interest received 
Greenmount: property that might suit community use to be 
investigated. 
Contractors delays due to high rainfall – complaints re long 
grass. Staff to discuss article. 
 

 

The workshop concluded at 6.00 pm 


